
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 
  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Money, Money, Money 

This morning we held our Money Week Market. This event is designed to make maths more 

'real' for the children and to celebrate the skills and knowledge they have been developing 

in their topic lessons. I was amazed by the different products on sale and the creativity of the 

children. I was particularly taken with Y3's candle holders and Y2's key rings made from old 

crisp packets. I also loved some of the sales talk from the children, my favourite being the EYFS 

child who said I could buy a seedling and that, "it's a mystery what flower will grow so you 

have to buy it to find out!"  We're currently counting the money and will let you know how 

everyone did later in the newsletter. Any profit that we have made will be used to purchase 

more equipment and resources to make playtimes better. Thank you to everyone who came 

or sent in money today, and thank you for all your support this half-term. Have a great break 

and we'll see you on Monday 3rd June.   
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Our Christian Value this half term:   RESPECT 
“Respect everyone, and love your Christian brothers and sisters. Fear God,  

and respect the king.” 1 Peter 2:17  
 

Clubs 

Clubs for next half term will go live on 

Monday 27th May at 9.00am. 

Please see below for further details. 

 

Non Uniform Day 

On Friday 7th June the children are invited to 

come in to school in their own clothes in 

exchange for a gift donation for the Father 

Figure Gift Room. 

 

On Friday 14th March the children will then 

be able to visit the gift room and purchase 

a present with a suggested donation of £2. 

 

 

Half Term 

 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2024 

Ice Creams 

The PTFA will be selling ice creams at the 

front of school on Fridays again after half 

term. There will be a variety of choices from 

£1. Cash only so please remember to bring 

some change! Thanks for your support.  
 

 

 

 General Election 

As you will be aware the date for the 

General Election has been set for Thursday 

4th July.  As with the local election, school will 

be being used as a polling station from 7am-

10pm but school will remain open. The 

polling station is in Y3, accessed from the 

front of school, and the internal door to 

school is locked during school hours so the 

site is secure. Please just be aware during 

drop off and pick up that there may be 

more people and cars around school. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Events Week Commencing 3rd June 

 

Mon EYFS Invasion Games  3.15 -4.15pm  Sports Coach   20 places 

Mon  Y1&2 Forest School  3.15 -4.15pm  Mrs Zaim     20 places 

Mon Y4-6 Girls’ Football  3.15 -4.15pm  Mr Quirk     30 places 

Tues  Y2 Southport Trip Synagogue and Tenpin 

Tues  Y1-4 Tennis Club    8.00 – 8.40am Tennis Coach  

Wed Y3&4 Cookery (£5 contribution) 3.15 -4.15pm  Mrs Gordon     16 places 

Wed Y3&5 Tri-Golf   3.15 -4.15pm  Mr Singleton    20 places 

Fri  Non Uniform Day 

Fri Y4 Swimming 

Fri KS1 Choir     3.15 -4.15pm  Miss Jones (if you have already 

              signed up your place is secure.)                                                                                                                       

Fri Y4-6 Cricket   3.15 -4.15pm  Mr Clare (if you have already 

          signed up your place is secure.) 

School Dinners 

School dinner payments for next term 

are now live on school spider.  Please 

ensure that you have paid in advance 

for your child’s school dinners.  

We return on Week 2. 

 

Sports Day 
Sports Days this year will initially be the same as 

previous years with a 1 hour slot for each class to 

complete a series of races with places given and 

points towards a team total. We are also adding in 

a team event afternoon when children from across 

the school will work together to achieve points. This 

will count towards the overall winner. As long as we 

don't have to rearrange any events, the winner 

house/team will be announced at the end of the 

team event afternoon.   

The dates and times are as follows: 

Tues 18th June  Wed 19th June 

9am   Y6  1pm  Y3 

10am  EYFS  2pm Y4 

11am  Y5 

1pm  Y1 

2pm  Y2 

Team Events Thursday 20th June 1-3pm. 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club 

Breakfast and afterschool club bookings 

for next half term are now live.  Please 

ensure that you book your child on 

school spider. 

‘Messy church is fun!’  

A family time for all 

children up to Year 6 to 

have fun, to be creative 

and explore faith. Games, 

crafts, singing, story, food.   

Come and see for yourselves!  

9.30 am in St. Michael’s Church Hall on the 2nd 
Sunday of every month.  
 
We next meet on Sunday, 9th June.  It would be 

GREAT to see you!  

 
 



 

Year 6: 7th June 
EYFS: 21st June 
Year 1 & 2: 28th June 
Year 3 & 4: 5th July 
Year 5 & EYFS: 12th July 
Years 6 Leavers Service: 19th July 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Money Market 

Thank you to everyone who came in to 

school or sent money into school for the 

Money Week Market. All the products were 

fantastic and every class made over £100 

profit. However, there was one class who 

made a massive £235.74 profit and they 

were Year 3, so congratulation to them. In 

total we made just over £1000 which we will 

use to purchase resources and equipment 

for playtimes. Thanks again for your support 

and well done to Y3!  

 

 


